
ONE HUNDRED EIGHTH LEGISLATURE - FIRST SESSION - 2023
COMMITTEE STATEMENT (CORRECTED)

LB595
 
 
Hearing Date: Wednesday March 08, 2023
Committee On: Health and Human Services
Introducer: Hardin
One Liner: Change supervision requirements under the Pharmacy Practice Act
 
 
Roll Call Vote - Final Committee Action:
          Advanced to General File
 
 
Vote Results:
          Aye: 4 Senators Ballard, Day, Hansen, B., Hardin
          Nay: 1 Senator Riepe
          Absent:   
          Present Not Voting: 2 Senators Cavanaugh, M., Walz
 
 

Testimony:
Proponents: Representing: 
Senator Brian Hardin Introducer
Todd Larimer Walmart Stores Inc
Brad Trojanowski Walgreens
Rich  Otto Nebraska Retail Assn/Nebraska Grocery Industry

Assn
 
Opponents: Representing: 
Marcia Mueting Nebraska Pharmacist's Assn
 
Neutral: Representing: 
 
* ADA Accommodation Written Testimony
 
 
Summary of purpose and/or changes:
LB 595 allows a pharmacist to supervise any combination of pharmacy technicians and pharmacist interns at any time
up to a total of four people instead of three.
 
 

 

Ben Hansen, Chairperson
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